Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Debra Hahn [debbie.hahn@cox.net]

Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 7:39 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Public Comment for docket number NIOSH-189

I support scientific investigation of 2,3-pentanedione and other alpha-diketones to develop
appropriate communication documents such as a Current Intelligence Bulletin, Criteria
Document and/or other informational products for public education and to establish a
Recommended Exposure Limit (REL) for diacetyl substitutes.

--Debra Diane Hahn




